
 Joint Communication  

Jurupa Unified School District and CSEA Jurupa  

February 1, 2022 

 

Both the District and CSEA are pleased to announce an additional 1% one-time payment in recognition 
of the efforts of all Classified employees during these challenging times.  Please see the attached MOU.   

 

Jurupa Unified School District CSEA Jurupa  
Daniel Brooks  John Wilson 
Assistant Superintendent Human Resources President 
  
Monica Leon Paul Hopson 
Director of Human Resources Chief Union Steward 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
 


